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Crazy Sales - Foldable Electric Scooter 
 

 

 

 

Problem 

The charger sold with the scooters can cause an electrical fault. 
 
If a fault occurs, it may lead to a fire or electric shock. 

Details 

Sold at Crazysales.co.nz and CrazySales Trade Me store from September 2017 to March 2018 

What to do 

Stop using your scooter and contact CrazySales to return it for a refund.  
 
CrazySales is also contacting all identified owners directly. 

Contact 

mailto:support@crazysales.co.nz 
 
tel: 09 476 6222 
 
http://www.crazysales.co.nz/ 
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